
PERSONAL ALARMS 
Anyone over 65 years of age who needs a Personal Alarm please contact 
St. Catherine’s Services, St. Joseph’s Road, Carlow for an application 
form or phone 059 9138700.   

Slaney Valley Cycling Club based in Tullow caters for cyclists of all fitness 
levels aged 18 plus.  We provide weekly training spins every Sunday through-
out the year and Mid Week Evening spins every Thursday leaving Aldi carpark 
at 7 p.m. New members welcome, enquiries to  
slaneyvalleycc@gmail.com 

BUS TO KNOCK:  Bus will be going to Knock on Sunday 22nd June, 
leaving Tullow Church Carpark at 7.30 a.m.  Price €30.  Phone Brendan 
on 087 6537753 or Josie on 087 2543235 

PILGRIMAGE TO MEDJUGORJE 
Wednesday 27th Aug to 3rd Sept. 2025  

Dublin to Medjugorje return.   
Half Board. Cost: €865 Spiritual Director: Fr. Ger Ahern. 

For information contact:  Parish Office  059 9151277 or  087 629 8881  

Parish Collections   
Envelope Collection:  €1,798.   Basket Collection: €656.  Many thanks.   
 

Tullow Tidy Towns & WEEE IRELAND will be collecting waste 
electrical items in Tullow Mart on 28th June. 

Ardattin National School Parents Association are raising money for the school 
through the bottle return scheme.  A bin for public donation sis located beside 
the school gate, drop off your empty cans and bottles at any time. 

Ardattin Community Development Group are hosting a Coffee morning today 
Sunday 15th June at 11 a.m. in the Community Hall, all are welcome and we 
would love to see you there.   

PARISH CONTACTS 
Parish Office:  059 9151277.   
Email:  tullowparish@outlook.com 
Fr. Ger Ahern:  059 9180222 
Mass Times:  Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday at 9.30 a.m.     
Service of the Word and Holy        
Communion:  Tuesday and Thursday at 
9.30 am.   
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The Most Holy Trinity 

 
TRINITY SUNDAY 

 
    Glory on the face of Christ 
 
 The glory of God is on the face of Christ; 
 the bruised and risen face of Jesus 
 is God’s everlasting glory; 
 in the death and resurrection of Jesus 
 is the life of the Spirit sent among us. 
 
 And we are his glory, 
 the glory of God 
 we carry in earthenware vessels. 
 
 As the material of an earthen jar, 
 or any piece of pottery, 
 is fragile and can easily be destroyed, 
 so we carry the glory of God 
 in our bodies and spirits. 
 
 God entrusts  
 the love and care he has for the world,  
 to the lives of his people. 
 
 Each of us 
 is a space for the Spirit to inhabit, 
 a place for the Father to live 
 a face on which the light of Jesus shines. 
 
 As a river carries water, we carry God, 
 as the sun carries light, we shine out God, 
 as a face mirrors a personality, we mirror God.   



R.I.P.  Ann Brennan Byrne, Rathglass, Tullow who died during the week.   

MASSES FOR SATURDAY 14th JUNE, 7.30 P.M.  

FIRST ANNIVERSARY:  Nancy Doran, 45 St. Patrick’s Park. 
 Robyn Hutton, 2 Shroughan Close. John, Bridie & Jim Cummins, Shille-
lagh Grove. Dick & Máire Frayne, son Brendan & grandson Michael Hall, 
Tullow. John & Sarah Walsh, Cannons Quarter & deceased family mem-
bers. Peter & Elizabeth Byrne, Ballymurphy, sons Jim & Mark Byrne & 
deceased family members. Michael & Mary Bulmer, The Green, Hack-
etstown.  Stephen Abbott, Mill Street.   

MASSES FOR SUNDAY 15TH JUNE, 11 A.M. 

FIRST ANNIVERSARY:  Sam Smith, Crosslow. 
Paddy McDonald, The Hermitage, Tullow. Zofia, Poland. Tom Butler, 
Newstown. Tom & Babs Orbinski, Bellwood Drive. Billy & Ann Savage, 
Church Street.  Dan, Nancy and Christine O’Brien, The Hollow.   

MASS FOR SUNDAY 15TH JUNE, 9 A.M. GRANGE 
Jim Conway, Coppenagh. 
 

MASSES FOR SATURDAY 21ST JUNE, 7.30 P.M. 
Margaret Lucas and her mother Beth Lucas, 41 Hillbrook Estate.  Jim & 
Marie Healy, John Street.  Donal McMahon, Pairc Mhuire.  Caroline 
Dowling, 14 Hawthorn Drive.  Jimmy Doyle, Shillelagh Grove.  Jimmy & 
Dinah Kirwan, 48 Pairc Mhuire.  John Byrne, Slaneyville, Barrack Street.  
Vincent O’Brien, Templeowen.  Matthew, Anne & Teresa O’Brien, Ouragh 
Road.   
 

MASS FOR SUNDAY 22ND JUNE, 11 A.M. 
Muriel Flynn, Grangeford.   
 

Parish of Tullow, Grange and Ardattin  Registered Charity Number: 20015848  
Email Address:  tullowparish@outlook.com 

Wishing all Dads a very Happy Father’s Day.   
May your day be filled with joy, laughter, and appreciation.   

CORPUS CHRISTI  
Bishop Denis will lead us in the Mass and Annual Corpus Christi Proces-
sion which takes place next Saturday evening 21st June at 7.30 p.m.  The 
First Communion children and their parents are invited to the Mass and Pro-
cession.  All welcome.   

 
 
 

Parishes Alive - Moving Forward in Hope!   
Bishop Denis, together with the Diocesan Pastoral Council, will host a day for lay people 
and clergy to explore the direction of the Diocese of Kildare & Leighlin and how it impacts 
on the day-to-day life of a parish. We are building on the work done previously by the 
DPC, the Council of Priests, Faith Development Services, and across parishes. The day will 
comprise inputs from guest speakers, along with prayer, general discussion, and intentional 
listening. The keynote speaker will be Prof. Fr Michael Conway, Professor of Faith &   
Culture at St Patrick’s Pontifical University, Maynooth. It takes place on Saturday, 21st 
June 2025 in Carlow College with registration at 9:30am, starting promptly at 10am and 
concluding at 4 pm. Lunch is included. Booking essential by phoning 083-8305681 or by 
email to parishdevelopment@Kandle.ie, providing your name and parish.  

MEMORIAL PLAQUES BY FAWN LASER 
Beautifully crafted custom laser-engraved slate plaques for graves. 

Locally handmade in Hacketstown.  
Contact  086 027 0382 or find us on Facebook. 

Lent Synod Listening Report   
From the themes that emerged in the Irish Synod Synthesis, in our diocese 
three themes emerged as priorities in the recent Lent synod listening   ses-
sions. These were baptism, belonging and faith formation. To read more 
about what was said at the gatherings about these and other themes you can 
view a report and a short video on www.kandle.ie/synod  
The short video can also be viewed by scanning this QR code. 

JUBILEE CELEBRATION 
On Friday 20th June we will join with Fr. Tommy Dillon & his family to 

celebrate the 60th anniversary of his ordination to the priesthood.  
Bishop Denis Nulty will celebrate Mass of thanksgiving at 7 p.m.  

in Holy Family Church, Askea.            
Refreshments will be served in Askea Parish Community Centre after the 

Mass. All are welcome to join the celebration. 
 

CEMETERY MASSES 
  Tullow:  Sunday 6th July at 12 noon 
  Grange:  Friday 11th July at 7.30 p.m. 
  Ardattin:  Friday 18th July at 7.30 p.m.   

http://www.kandle.ie/synod

